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13th September 2019



Dear Year 2-Year 6 Parents,

RE: Arrangements for Inter-House Cross Country on Friday, 20thSeptember

Next Friday sees our annual Inter House Cross Country, which this year will involve all children from Years 2-6 running.

Years 2-6 should take their sports kit home and school bag on Thursday night. We would like the children to wear their sports kit to school on Friday morning. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 2 should wear their white or blue polo shirt, jumper, shorts/joggers and white socks. Years 3-6 should wear their white PE top blue shorts/skort, white socks, full  tracksuit. All children should bring a water bottle. 

Classes will be adapted in the morning so that children will not have to bring in their school bags. This will mean that we will not need to transport the children’s school bags to Biddestone. 

Parents are most welcome to watch and support the first house event of the year. Refreshments will be available to purchase from the clubhouse. Parents will be able to pick up from the Sports Ground after the event by signing out their children with their form tutor. If any parents are unable to pick up from Biddestone, then there will be a minibus to bring them back to school. Please see further details below:

Friday, 20th September

Yr 2-6 Inter-House Cross Country @ Biddestone Sports Ground, 2.15pm

2.15pm  Yr 2 Boys & Girls 800m
2.30pm  Yr 3 & 4 Girls  1200m
2.45pm  Yr 3 & 4 Boys  1200m
3.00pm  Yr 5 & 6 Girls 1600m
3.15pm  Yr 5 & 6 Boys 1600m
3.30pm   Presentation of House Cup

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Chris Knight
Director of Sport
chris.knight@heywoodprep.com
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